
iSTAT β-hCG Discontinuation

Contact the Core Laboratory for further information: 315-464-9175

 Abbott is no longer producing the β-hCG cartridges for the iSTAT point-of-care analyzer
 There are no other point-of-care quantitative β-hCG replacement testing options currently 

available 
 At this time, samples for β-hCG testing must be sent to the laboratory for testing on the 

automated analyzer

Inpatient Ordering: Outpatient Ordering:

REMINDER
 New testing was implemented in July 2024 to allow for rapid testing specifically for pregnancy
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